
 
 
 
 

 Ribbon cutting Ceremony 
 
 

The City of Floresville, 

Floresville Economic Development 
Corporation 

and the 

Floresville El Camino Trail Committee 

Invite you to a ribbon cutting Ceremony for 
the El Camino Trail Project. 

 
Saturday, April 27 – 10am the 

beer warehouse – 1302 s 2nd st 
 

 
Light refreshments will be served. 


